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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Attendance — Every day matters; every minute 
counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because 
we’re aiming for 97% attendance this year.  

This week’s attendance was 94.50%. Come on 
Stebon! 

Congratulations to Albert Einstein and Martin 
Luther King classes with a 98% record. 

Philosophy question  
 

What is infinity? 

'The Wizard of Oz’ 
 

It has been a busy few 
weeks of performances at 
Stebon! Year 3 & Year 2 

performed 'The Wizard of 
Oz' twice on Tuesday to 

the school and to parents. 
Their dancing, singing and 
acting were fantastic! Lots 

of hard work went into 
learning all of the song 

lyrics, dance routines and 
words. Well done Year 3 

and Year 2!    

Induction to helping with SEND in Schools? 
This course will introduce you to the concept of SEND and the range of conditions involved. We will use a range of 

activities and discussions to understand what SEND is, the framework around it and how children with SEND may be 

helped in school. This course will aim to give you background knowledge and confidence to become an effective parent 

helper in school and /or to help their children’s learning at home 

 

When: 29/04/19 

Where: Stebon Primary School 

How long: 5 Weeks Time: 09.15am – 11.45am 

 

To Enrol: 

https://enrolonline.wea.org.uk  

Reference: C2420563 
Pin: 97242  

 
Book today: 

For more information, or to book a place on this taster please contact Chanel/ Kulsuma at Stebon Primary School on 
020 7987 4237. 

 

In November Year 2 planted some 
bulbs, we have enjoyed watching 
them grow through the spring 

term. We have been discussing this 
week what we think will happen to 

them next. What do you think? 
 

https://enrolonline.wea.org.uk
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 'The Aristocats'  

 

Congratulations to our 
amazing year 5 students who 

performed their Disney 
Musicals in Schools 
production of 'The 

Aristocats' to a big audience 
at Bow School with Marion 

Richardson School on Friday. 
What a performance!  
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